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05/04/2022  15:10:222022/0556/P OBJ Alessandra 

Capozzi

I am writing,in agreement with the other freeholders of  23 Adamson Road to inform the Council and the case 

officer that despite our building being adjacent to 21 Adamson road building  and the nature of the works (loft 

conversion etc) no notice or party wall agreement proposal was ever received by us.

Additionally for the past two weeks ( prior your Council sign was placed in our street ) we have been hearing 

the typical builders/ construction  works noise  coming from the upper flat of 21 Adamson.

Considering  the situation we were wondering if you could assist in this matter.
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